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17 January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

LUNAR NEW YEAR SCHOOL CELEBRATION 

 
 

Yio Chu Kang Secondary School will hold its Chinese New Year Celebration on 

Monday, 31st January 2022. Students are allowed to wear their level t-shirts with 

school skirt/pants, and are expected to bring along their PLD for the morning 

reading period. 

 

Do note that school will operate on half day. The students will be dismissed at 

10.30 am. 

 

This year, the students will be engaged in classroom activities from 8 am to 9.30 

am, together with their Form Teachers. The virtual Lunar New Year Concert will 

begin thereafter. Many of our students have come forward to share their talents 

and are preparing entertaining performances to heighten the festive mood. In fact, 

leading up to the celebration, your child/ ward could have volunteered to help the 

class to create a video for the 2022 LNY Festive Video Competition. We look 

forward to enjoying the creativity and many surprising performances on that day. 

 

For clarifications or further information, you may email Ms Goy Yap Ching, HOD 

Mother Tongue Languages, at goy_yap_ching@schools.gov.sg.   

 

I would like to take this early opportunity to wish you and your family a Happy 

Lunar New Year!  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Carol Lim 

Principal 

Yio Chu Kang Secondary School 

 


